
 
 

Ohio Premier Invitational 
Game Card Instructions 

 
1. Game cards are provided by OPI to the officials for each game.  

 

 

2. The winning team (or home team in the case of a tie) must report the game score/card, as 
follows: 

a. After a referee and both coaches sign the game card, the winning team’s 
coach/manager shall collect the game card from the center/head referee. 

b. Within 30 minutes after the conclusion of a game, the winning team (or home team in 
the case of a tie) shall report the score using the QR Code on the game card. Don’t 
forget to “save” your entry. 

c. Within two hours after the conclusion of a game, the winning team (or home team in 
the case of a tie) shall report the game card to the Tournament Committee by (1) 
sending a photo of the completed/signed game card to scores@opsoccer.com and/or 
(2) taking the original game card to a Tournament HQ tent or designated drop box (see 
field maps for locations).    

d. Failure to report the completed/signed game card within two hours after the 
completion of the game may result in the game recorded as a 1-1 tie.  

For additional details on game cards, scores, points, standings, etc., we encourage coaches and 
managers to read the OPI Rules on our tournament website.   

Please note that we are not using the integrated rosters from GotSport (as many teams do not 
use it); that is, most game cards do not contain the roster information that was uploaded into 
the Registration tab for team check-in. 
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